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February 9, 2012

The Big Game Commercial Serves Board supports House Bill 229 and Senate Bill 190 for
improving the guide industry in Alaska. The Board was reinstated 7 years ago and has worked on
these concerns during the meetings. These changes are housekeeping measures the board feels are
needed for a healthy industry. The Board was unanimous in the vote in support of submitting this
Bill and its contents. We respectfully ask for the passage of this legislation.
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